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Proposed Revisions to the Western Power Network Access 
Arrangement 2017/18 to 2021/2022  
 
INVITATION FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is seeking public comment on Western Power’s 
proposed revisions to its Network access arrangement, submitted under the Electricity Networks 
Access Code 2004. 

Access arrangements detail the terms and conditions, including prices, which apply to third 
parties seeking the use of regulated electricity networks. 

The proposed revisions and supporting documents are available on the ERA’s website. 

The ERA will publish an issues paper by the end of October to help interested parties prepare 
submissions.  

Submissions should be made online at www.erawa.com.au/consultation by 4:00pm (WST), 
Monday, 20 November 2017.  

Public Forum 

The ERA will host a public forum regarding the proposed access arrangement revisions, which 
will include presentations by the ERA and Western Power.   

The purpose of the forum is to help interested parties understand Western Power’s proposal 
and the ERA’s process for considering the proposal.  The forum will also provide interested 
parties an opportunity to raise any questions they may have.  

The forum will be held on Thursday, 2 November 2017 from 9:30am to 11:30am at the City of 
Perth Library at Cathedral Square, 573 Hay Street, Perth. 

If you wish to attend, please register your interest by Thursday 26 October, by email to 
records@erawa.com.au.  For further information on the public forum, please call the ERA using 
the contact details below.   

 

For further information contact:  
 
Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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